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Sir or Madam,

I wish to register my strong protest against this project again.

I object to this plan because of damage that will be done to this area for little or no
improvement in UK energy security. 

A 5% contribution to the national grid will never justify the disruption and cost of the
installation.

The French will increase their influence over UK energy and may well hold us to ransom
as they have done over power supplies to the channel islands.

This government and the next must provide alternatives to more dependency on foreign
good will. Nuclear should be the plan of record.

I am on the route of this misguided plan and have no desire to have my house blocked in
by roadworks which will inevitably run over budget and take much longer than scheduled.

Please do NOT allow Aquind to proceed

Regards

F. Page, 
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